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Hurricane	Beryl	did	not	cause	any	severe	damage	at	the		
Formosa	Plastics	Corporation,	U.S.A.		

Point	Comfort,	Texas	Site	

 

[Livingston,	NJ	–	07/11/24]	–	Formosa	Plastics	is	pleased	to	report	that	we	did	not	receive	any	
severe	damage	from	Hurricane	Beryl.	

We	are	currently	in	the	process	of	returning	to	normal	operations	and	anticipate	that	activities	
will	be	back	to	normal	by	the	end	of	next	week.		

Thank	you	for	your	continued	support	and	understanding.	

For	further	updates	and	information,	please	visit	our	website	www.fpcusa.com.	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
About	Formosa	Plastics	Corporation,	U.S.A.	
Formosa	 Plastics	 Corporation	 U.S.A.	 is	 a	 leading	 provider	 of	 innovative	 plastic	 and	 chemical	 solutions,	
dedicated	 to	 delivering	 exceptional	 value	 to	 customers	 worldwide.	 With	 a	 legacy	 of	 excellence	 spanning	
decades,	 we	 remain	 committed	 to	 customer	 service,	 environmental	 stewardship,	 and	 sustainable	 growth.	
Formosa	Plastics	Corporation	U.S.A.	is	proud	to	be	a	trusted	partner	in	shaping	a	brighter,	more	sustainable	
future	for	generations	to	come.	For	more	information,	visit	www.fpcusa.com	
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